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President's Message  
I can't believe it has been a year since my last President's message – the time has gone by so fast! For 
those of you that have been affected by the weak economy – we have felt it too! But the good news is 
this year has been so much better than last year for Radon Boats! Let's all hope that things continue to 
improve and we can build lots of awesome boats to show this crummy economy who's in charge! 
This newsletter is devoted solely to Steven Paling's boat. It is a 26' custom Radon with twin Evinrude 
250 HP E-TECHs. 
Our next newsletter will be more extensive with lots of photos! 

Don Radon  
  

  
  

Featured Boat 
  

Stephen Paling, Jr., Oahu, Hawaii 
 

  

We built and delivered Steve’s boat last year 
and we humbly apologize for taking so long to feature it in our 
Newsletter. Steven was a dream customer, and we thank him for choosing us as his boat builder. 



  
 

 Above: With Don at the helm, Jeremy and Jose go along on the first sea trial 
   
Stephen’s boat is powered with twin 250 HP Evinrude outboards. In other words, it flys! Steve 
loves to fish and 
dive, so this boat was custom built with his needs in mind. 
  

 

   
Above and below: view of deck from stern and bow. As you can see, his boat has ample deck 
space! 
  



 

  
  
  
  

 

Foam insulated fish hold 
  



 

Live well and fighting chair ring mount 
  
  

 

Transom dive door 
  



  
 

V-berth 
  
  

The helm and table 
  



  
 

Twin helm seats 
  
  

 

Dive tank racks for easy storage 
  
  



 

A very happy customer! Stephen on the first day at the helm of his new custom Radon 26’ 
  
  

 

In the Santa Barbara harbor 
  
  



 

Don & Stephen in the Radon boat yard 
  
  

 



 

Stephen’s boat in Hawaii after his first trip. That is quite a catch! 
  
Thank you Stephen! 
  
  
  
  
  

Radon Team is finished for now! See you next time! 
 


